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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 26.1.2024 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 
 

“You are the teacher who has come from God” John 3:2 

On Monday the children will think about the qualities and skills of the 
people who teach them.  They will reflect upon how the Bible teaches us 
through stories, how we can react to certain situations, how we should 
treat other people and how to love other people. 

  
Star of the Week Awards 
YR – Mohammed & Izabella 

Y1 – Ava & Amelia 
Y2 – Oliver & Henry 
Y3 – Klaudia & Darah 
Y4 – Wikto & Lacey 
Y5 – Gabriel & Nadia 

Y6 – Sam & Anton 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Alayna 
Y1 – Harper M 

Y2 – Klara 
Y3 – Bernard 
Y4 –  Manahil 

Y5 – Maja 
Y6 – Marta 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ATTENDANCE 

This week:  

Reception – 81%, Year 1 – 88%, Year 2 – 99%, Year 3 – 86%, Year 4 – 96%, Year 5 – 98%, Year 6 – 84% 

 

Our school attendance target is 96% but pupils should strive for 100% attendance wherever possible. Holidays during term 
time will not be authorised. When a child is absent, unauthorised, for 5 days or more a penalty notice will be issued by 

Lancashire County Council. 

 

If you child is unwell or is going to be absent from school for any reason please telephone the school office on 01772 727471 
and leave a voicemail on the absence reporting line, option 1, before 9am. 

May my classroom be filled with love, joy, and a hunger for learning, 

and may my life be a reflection of Your goodness. 

In the name of Jesus, our ultimate Teacher, I pray. 

Amen. 

 

 



 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Wednesday 30th January – Year 1 Assembly @ 9am – Parents welcome 
 

Thursday 1st February @ 9:15 – Year 5 Mass – Parents Welcome Holy Family Church 
 

Thurday 8th February – Scholastic Book Fair @3:15pm 
 

Friday 9th February 2024 – Half term - school closes at 3.0 pm 
  

Monday 19th February 2024 - INSET DAY - pupils at home  
 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 - All pupils return to school  
 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 - Scholastic Book Fair @3:15pm 
 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – Dressing up as your favourite book character! 
 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 – Year 2 Lent Assembly @ 9am 
 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 – Year 4 Lent Assembly @ 9am 
 

Thursday 28th March – Year 5 Lent Assembly @ 9am 
 

Thursday 28th March 2024 End of term - school closes at 1.15 pm 
 



 

  

UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) are reminding parents of back to school advice amid 
rising levels of winter illness. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/ukhsa-reminds-parents-of-back-to-school-
advice?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-

topic&utm_source=d2897b05-876e-4b17-96d6-0a01fa2e1827&utm_content=daily 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR BREAKFAST CLUB 

For Safeguarding reasons we are making a change to the way children come into school for 
Breakfast Club. Your support would be very much appreciated. 

Children attending Breakfast Club should enter school through the Library which is where they sit 
to have breakfast. This can be found by going to the right and round the back of the school 

building. 

Parents are reminded please do not use the staff car park for drop off or pick up under any 
circumstances. Please park on the Church car park and walk your child to the appropriate entrance.  

Thank you. 


